
SDMC      5/25/21    4:15 PM  

SDMC-AGENDA AND MINUTES  

Agenda  

• End of year-Continued distancing, spacing, additional hand sanitizers in eating areas.  Move to 

updated protocols for 21-22 school year. 

• Instructional updates- Testing plan followed with waiver days for students.  Regular schedule each 

week for testing grade levels.  

• Backpacks-21-22 suggested updates  

• Uniforms-consideration by PTO to change grade level color.   

Minutes  

4:15-Meeting called to order.  In attendance were Principal Lopez, Dean Vela, Mrs. Minnock (PTO 

President), Mrs. Pillot (Parent rep), Mrs. Correa (Parent rep), Mrs. Epperson, Mr. Gonsoulin, Mr. Lacy, 

Mrs. Levenson. 

4:15-4:25 End of year updates.  Parents asked questions about 8th grade celebration.  There will be a 

continued focus on social distancing during all transitions.  Preparations for an increase in face-to-face 

attendance are in place.    

4:25-4:35 Instructional updates.  Continued focus on classroom instruction to end the year strong.  

Parental thoughts on waiver days-difficult for some parents to keep students at home during testing 

days.  Review by team noted that similar testing structure won’t be needed next year. 

4:35-4:50  Backpacks/uniforms/lockers.  Reviewed that clear/mesh backpacks may not be used next 

year.  Lockers may not be used (so many students could have laptops for them-no need for lockers).  

Hallway movement and stair usage will continue for 21-22 school year and will be enforced.  PTO 

wanted to consider the idea of changing school uniform color for 7th grade only because of a shortage of 

yellow supplies.  No final decision was made.  


